
 

 
 

Free Live Webinar 
Sexually Transmitted Infections: What is new in 2022 for OB/GYNs? 

 
The American College of Obstetricians and Gynecologists (ACOG) will host a live “Sexually Transmitted 
Infections: What is new in 2022 for OB/GYNs?” webinar Thursday, April 28, 2022 from noon – 1 p.m. 
Participants will learn more about the 2021 CDC STI Treatment Guidelines.  
 
Updated every 4-5 years, CDC's STI Treatment Guidelines provide current evidence-based diagnostic, 
management, and treatment recommendations, and serve as a source of clinical guidance for managing 
sexually transmitted infections (STIs). The free webinar, sponsored by the NYC STD Prevention Training 
Center at Columbia University and ACOG, NYS District II, will cover 2021 changes, with a focus on the 
OB/GYN provider.  
 
Presenters:  

• Gale Burstein MD MPH, FAAP, Erie County Commissioner of Health and Clinical Professor of 

Pediatrics at the University at Buffalo Jacobs School Medicine  

• Elana Tal MD MS, Assistant Clinical Professor, Obstetrics and Gynecology, University at Buffalo 

 
Physicians, physician assistants, nurses and nurse practitioners are welcome to attend for 1.00 AMA PRA 
Category 1 Continuing Medical Education (CME) and Continuing Nursing Education (CNE) credits. 
 
Registration is required! Please register: https://courses.nnptc.org/class_information.html?id=3331 

 
Thank you for serving Molina members! 
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